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________________________________________________________________________________ Attached is
a draft of the Institute’s comment letter addressing the Internal Revenue Service’s
proposed technology regulations. The comment letter was developed after a conference
call discussion with interested members on February 18. Please review the draft and
contact me with any comments or suggestions by close of business, Friday, March 12. The
letter must be filed by Thursday, March 18. I can be contacted by phone at (202) 326-5835,
by fax at (202) 326-5841, or by e-mail at rgaler@ici.org. Please note, we are also preparing
a comment letter responding to the Department of Labor’s proposed technology regulations
and will circulate that draft when completed. Russell G. Galer Senior Counsel Attachment
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